
 

 

 

 

 

 

St Mary’s CE Primary School, N8 

Open Evening 
Wednesday 3rd July 2024 – 6pm-8pm 

 

Please join us to have a look around our fantastic school. Both sites 

will be open for you to wander around, sample school meals, see 

the children’s fantastic work and meet the St Mary’s staff team. 

St Mary’s children will also be able to meet their new teachers for 

September. 

It’s also a great chance to meet and chat with other parents, meet 

governors, find out what the PSA (Parent School Association) are up 

to and feel more involved with school life. 

 

Open evening for September 2024 Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 2 families will be at Church Lane, N8 7BU 

Open Evening for September 2024 Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

families will be at Rectory Gardens, N8 7QN 

You can find out more at www.stmarysn8.co.uk or follow us on Instagram                  

           @stmarysschooln8 

 

 

http://www.stmarysn8.co.uk/

